
 
7 June 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear families 
 
We thank you and your child for your continued support with our drive to improve attendance for the whole school.   
 
We launched our Attendance Recognition Drive on Tuesday 30 January, since this date our students have celebrated 
with a Pizza Party, Vue Cinema trip and weekly rewards. 
 
Moving forward with this drive we wanted to inform you of some upcoming changes.  We have noticed a week on, 
week off absence pattern therefore we will change our weekly awards to bi-weekly sweet treats and entries into 
voucher prize draws in order to drive more consistent 100% Attendance.  Additional to this we look forward to 
offering theme park trips and family bowling vouchers as part of our attendance recognition.  
 
We look forward to celebrating excellent attendance with you and your child going forward. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr A Jacobs 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


